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Participant Acknowledgment Form  

Sinclair Community College is a recipient of the Walmart Brighter Futures 2.0 Project Grant led by the League 
for Innovation in the Community College. 

  

As a part of this project, Sinclair Community College will develop a Career Pathway and Coaching Model to 
offer low-income, low-skilled individuals comprehensive support and training for those desiring fast-track 
non-credit and credit-bearing credentials leading to middle skill jobs (those not requiring a Bachelor’s 
degree).  Sinclair will leverage significant internal resources as well as resources from its extensive network of 
businesses, business associations, and public economic and workforce development agencies.  This program 
will fill a current void of support and training for students who need immediate or higher-paying jobs best 
grasped through short-term credentials, short-term credit and non-credit certifications. 

  

The successful holistic case management coaching services provided to the previous Walmart Brighter Futures 
1.0 participants will be used as the first step in Sinclair’s training and job placement success. 

  

The success of the Walmart Brighter Futures 2.0 Project is also determined by the number of individuals who 
not only receive the case management coaching services but also by tracking those who’ve completed training 
and have successfully gained employment.  We will periodically touch base via phone or email. We’re asking 
our students to participate in our outreach efforts in order to track your progress and the efficacy of this 
program.  Thank you for your participation! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


